)outr %(Y 1na Electric and Gas Company
ATTN: \Mr, Nauman, Vice President
hucleav (perdtlons
P. 0. Box 764 (167)
Columbia, SC 29218

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: DOCKET NO, 50-395, V. C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION RADIOLOGICAL
EMERGENCY PLAN REVIEW, WITHHOLDING OF PROPRIETARY INFORMATION

This is in reference to your letter addressed to Dr. Grace, dated September 30,
1986, regarding the withholding of emergency plan proprietary information under
the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790. On October 17, 1986, the Region II Office
esponded by letter to Phoenix Power Services, Inc., describing the actions taken
to maintain the confidentiality of information that was included in the NRC plan
review letter dated August 13, 1986, In addition, a letter dated October 16,
1986, directed to your attention, requested all individuals shown as cc's and
bcc's to the referenced plan review letter take action to ensure the
confidentiaiity of proprietary information.

Thank you for the information ycu provided regarding this matter. If there are
any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Thomas R. Decker of our
staff at 404-331-2559,

Sincerely,

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

c:v0, S. Bradham, Director, Nuclear
Plant Operations
L. Skolds, Deputy Director
Operations and Maintenance
B. Knotts, Jr.
Debevoise and Liberman
A. Williams, Jr., Special
Assistant, Nuclear Operations -
Santee Cooper
VA. M, Paglia, Jr., Manager
Nuclear Licensing

Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina
NRC Resident Inspector
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